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Dear Mayor Eisenberger,

Ontario is in the middle of the biggest build out of transit in its history, and with such major investments at stake, it s important to get it right. While there s broad support for
building out our transit networ , like any infrastructure builds, transit projects meet many challenges on the ground, particularly in communities where rapid transit is new.

For our latest publication,  Gettin  on Board", we spoke with project teams, municipalities, businesses and local groups across four ongoing transit projects (Hurontario,
Waterloo, Hamilton and Ottawa) to understand the challenges and recipes for success. From best practices for engagement to creati e land use planning tools, this report
showcases examples that can be replicated in other communities.

We hope that regional and local leaders like you will find these examples useful, and that you'll share widely in your network.

Please find the report here: http://www.Dembina.ora/pub/aettina-on-board

As always, we welcome your feedback and comments.

Best,

Lindsay

Lindsay Wiginton, RPP,  CIP
Analyst, Transportation and Urban Solutions | Pembina Institute
lindsavw@pembina.org | c: 514-743-9244 11: 647-478-9563 ext. 210
600-920 Yonge St, Toronto, ON  4W 3C7
www.pembina.org
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